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Employers

Why encourage  
PSWs to apply

Being registered with HSCPOA benefits PSWs, their employers, and protects the public. 

It highlights your commitment  
to quality care. 
By encouraging PSWs to register and 
employing registered PSWs, you show 
your commitment to providing safe, 
quality, ethical care. 

It makes hiring easier. 
HSCPOA’s online Public Register lists 
Ontario PSWs who have met registration 
requirements, and includes any 
complaints or discipline history, which 
provides tremendous peace of mind.

It makes PSWs accountable. 
Being registered means PSWs are 
accountable to HSCPOA for the 
supportive care services they provide.

You know registered PSWs are 
committed to quality care. 
Being registered is voluntary and shows 
PSWs genuinely care about protecting 
the public by adhering to HSCPOA’s 
Code of Ethics. 

It’s good for PSWs’ reputation. 
It shows PSWs have met education or 
experience requirements, are of good 
character, and builds public trust. 

Registered PSWs can use the  
HSCPOA Visual Mark. 
This immediately identifies PSWs 
who have met HSCPOA’s registration 
requirements.

For more information on registering with HSCPOA, visit: hscpoa.com

Health and Supportive Care Providers Oversight Authority 
Quality care is the cornerstone of our healthcare system, and PSWs play a vital role. 
The Government of Ontario has established a framework to validate PSW credentials, 
training and education, provide accountability and transparency, and support the 
delivery of safe, quality, ethical care. 
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